
   

 

 

January Live RED Report  

District News  

Live RED Staff Award 

Congratulations to Mr. Clifton Tabor for being the staff Live RED recipient for the month of January.  His 
nomination reads:  Clifton deserves the Staff Live RED award, and more, as he goes above and beyond the 
duties that are asked of him each day at LCMS!  Mr. Tabor has worked at this level since he began his work at 
LCMS.   He goes out of his way to get requests done in a timely manner and keeps up with the ordering of 
supplies for the custodians. He was also doing the grounds keeper job for a while and the school and the 
grounds always looked great!  He managed to get the school ready for the first day all while working the 
month of July alone. He keeps the school looking great and manages to help out wherever he can, whenever 
he can, and keep an awesome attitude while doing it. His work ethic is amazing and his personality goes right 
along with it. He is always smiling and friendly toward everyone.  Mr. Clifton Tabor is a great addition to LCMS 
not only because of his work ethic, but also his great personality and willingness to chip in when and where 
help is needed.   
 

Family First 

Family First will collaborate with the elementary guidance counselors to participate in The Great Kindness 
Challenge during the week of Valentine’s Day. Watch for more details including a challenge to help create a 
culture of kindness and compassion for the community, individual families, school staff, and students! 
 
Cardinal Connection 

 
 
 

Grant Report 

LCHS Construction Technologies class has been awarded the Lowe's Toolbox for Education grant. Funds will be 
used to purchase materials to construct a portable building that will be sold for the cost to build another 
building. Congratulations! 

 
Thank you to all who have linked their Kroger Rewards card to the Livingston County Education Foundation 
and to those who choose to use Amazon Smile to help support the foundation. This year we received $186.00 
from the Kroger Community Rewards Program and $57.00 from Amazon Smile. Kroger cards need to be linked 
every year. Please contact Kroger to verify your card is still linked to the foundation. Every little bit helps and 
we greatly appreciate your support! 

Cardinal Connection Youth Service Center is 
coming along quickly. A special thank you to all 
of those involved with making this happen. Mrs. 
Crawford is very thankful for the exciting 
opportunity she has been given to be the 
coordinator of this endeavor. Upcoming, the 
Cardinal Connection has Big Smiles in-school 
dental program at the middle and high schools 
at the end of this month and beginning of 
February. 



 
 

Livingston County Middle School  
 

Student Leaders of the Month for November 
6th Grade    7th Grade      8th Grade 
Alyssa Lady & Elijah Dougherty  Gabriell Harris & Skylar Padon   Molley Dunkerson & Nolan Zaim 

 
The following students won their class spelling bee competition, and qualified for the district spelling bee 
competition on January 8th at South Livingston Elementary.   
 

6th Grade    7th Grade   8th Grade 
Cheyenne Smith   Sierra Foley    Marlee Dean  
Reese Davidson    Landon Monroe   Brayden Bass 
Madison Kohler    Dylan Woodruff   Shelby Sparks 
  
Shelby Sparks won the district spelling bee competition. 

 
Emily Calendar, Ava Winn, and Charlee George won the Livingston County Conservation Essay competition for 

their grade at LCMS.  Their pieces of writing will move on to the next level of competition. 
 

In December, the Student Lighthouse Team made 150 treat bags for foster kids served through NECCO of 
Paducah.  They are currently working on their Second Annual Teddy Bear Drive to allow them to deliver and 
distribute stuffed animals to the approximately 60 residents of Salem Springlake Health and Rehabilitation 
Center.   

 
North Livingston  
 

Thank you Livingston Education Foundation and Farmers Bank for the tone chimes and bells. 
 

North Star Academy 

North Star Academy resumed programming for both AM and PM sessions on January 7th.  Students and staff 
are getting back into our routines and are showing good numbers in attendance for both programs. 
NSA plans on piloting a new session with materials and resources that Ms. Wilson won at our multi-state 

conference in October. NSA is excited about this new endeavor which involves adopting an animal (stuffed, 
not real), caring for it and journaling about the process. NSA is working on getting the animals donated and 
hope to get the sessions started soon.  The new session goals will be about developing good character traits 
such as fairness, kindness, respect, responsibility and empathy. 

 

South Livingston 
 

 SLES Students of the Month for December: 
 

Kindergarten 1st Grade 2nd Grade 3rd Grade 4th Grade 5th Grade 

Addy Con 
 

Jacob Caruthers 
 

Nyxxan Logsdon 
 

Logan Ross 

 

Gracie Day 
 
Charlie Turley 

Chloe Doyle 
 
Evan Taylor 

Karlee Davidson 
 
Eli Taylor 

Katelynn Jackson 
 
Colton Taylor 

 

 

  

Students learned of many different careers during the first 
SLES Career Day on December 7th.  Students were 
encouraged to dress for their future career, and they had 
their photos taken to show “When I grow up, I want to 
be…”  SLES appreciates the volunteers who visited their 
classes to discuss their career. 



 
Career speakers were the following: 

Noah Bergren- Meteorologist WPSD 
Cheryl Cunningham- Dance Instructor, Cheryl Cunningham School of Dance 
Micah Joiner- Lineman, JPEC 
Jordan Edwards- Service Technician at Warren Heating and Air 
Ann Martin- Marketing Director Patti's Restaurant 
Josh Holman- Senior Recruiter with Ingram Barge 
Joe DeBella- Associate Professor of Health and Physical Education at MSU 
Jennifer Horbelt- News Anchor WPSD 
Rhonda Lamb- Calloway County Watershed Coordinator 

 

The second and third grade students performed the musical A Martian Christmas for fellow students, family, 
and friends on December 11th under the direction of Mrs. Deanna Holman.  They did an outstanding job!  
 

Judging has been completed for the Livingston County Conservation District & KY Farm Bureau Conservation 
Art Contest and the results are as follows: 
    SLES School Winners: 
    1st Place - Zoey Hodge     2nd Place - Allie Buijk      3rd Place - Sophie Michonski 
    County Winner:    Zoey Hodge 
 
All students enjoyed a variety of activities around the book The Polar Express on December 18th.  Students 
took a ride on “The Polar Express” (a school bus) and began a day of fun and adventure.  It was a memorable 
day! 

      
 
Kindergarten and 1st grade students “sang for Santa” on December 18th.  Under the direction of Deanna 
Holman, students performed familiar Christmas songs for Santa and their families. 
 

Congratulations to the SLES School Spelling Bee winners and runner-ups! 
Mrs. Greer’s homeroom:  Winner: Devin Bassett and Runner-up:  Brayden Hernandez 
Mrs. Turner’s homeroom:  Winner: Jacob Walker and Runner-up:  Lexie McIntosh 
Mrs. Loxley’s homeroom:  Winner: Jase Paris and Runner-up:  Colton Taylor 
Mr. Moneymaker’s homeroom:  Winner: Zoey Hodge and Runner-up:  Kelsey Worrell 
Mrs. Potts’ homeroom:  Winner: Joshua Turner and Runner-up:  Braeden Duncan 
 

The District Spelling Bee was held at SLES on January 8th at 6PM under the coordination of Mr. Moneymaker 
and Mrs. Turner.  Mrs. Kennedy served as moderator for the event. The winner of the District Spelling Bee is 
Shelby Sparks from LCMS, first runner-up was Zoey Hodge from SLES, and second runner-up was Carson 
Palmer from NLES.   
 

Livingston Central 

  
 

Cardinal of the Month Colton Winchester 

It is easy to have a pleasant disposition when it seems like all is well with 
life. The true measure of one’s character is how he responds in adversity 
and stress. Persevering with grit, striving toward growth and offering 
grace is most admirable and Colten embodies all of these characteristics 
on a daily basis. 



Subject Class Reason for Student of the Month 

Social 
Studies 

World Studies: Sydney 
Lasher 

Sydney works very hard and is always nice to others. 

Math 
 

Algebra I: Darcie 
Rittenberry 
Geometry: Sara Albright 
Algebra 2: Lita 
Holloman  
CCR Math:  Gavin Nolan 

Darcie is an exceptional student.  She exhibits all the characteristics 
of a student of the month.  She is honest, caring, friendly to others, 
hard-working, and is always willing to help her classmates.  
Sara is always willing to work and give it her all.  She is nice to 
everyone in the class and is always respectful. 
Gavin is a hard worker and is always pleasant.   

English Eng I: Michelle Adams 
Eng II: Sadie Hughes 
English III: Mackenzie 
Dennis 

Michelle is an outstanding student and is always nice and respectful 
to everyone. 
Sadie is an avid reader, and she always completes assignments on 
time. She is respectful to teachers and peers, and often helps her 
classmates who are struggling. 

Arts and 
Humanities 

Music Theory: Fiona 
Keller 
Choir: Fiona Keller, 
Aaron Denfip 
Band: Fiona Keller 
Arts and Humanities: 
Gavin Nolan 
 
Visual Arts: 
Art 1: KiKi Con 
Advanced Art : Adriana 
Haley  
3D Art: Olivia Ramage 
AP Art: Josey Tolley  

Gavin: Student selected. Always in the conversations and strong in 
class. 
Fiona(Theory): Student selected. She understands and tries the 
hardest. 
Fiona (Choir) :  Student selected.  She is a great example student and 
is helpful, friendly, and nice, and is a role model. 
Aaron:  Student Selected.  He is dedicated, provides a good example 
for class and is a great musician. 
Fiona (Band): Student selected.  Always nice and always helping 
everyone. She helps students who don’t understand.  She is 
organized, caring, and is a good leader. 
Visual Arts: 
KiKi Con has really started to take ownership of her skills and 
discovered she has great ideas and talent. Love seeing her new 
enthusiasm!  
Adriana Haley is a dedicated, talented artist that is always willing to 
try new things and so focused! Love seeing her work grow… 
Olivia Ramage has the best attitude and work ethic ever!  She has 
enthusiasm and sees each art project as a learning challenge and 
experience to try something new. She makes a teacher so proud to 
have such a hardworking and willing student! 
Josey Tolley is beginning to explore a variety of media and apply her 
study of ideals in new ways. She has so much talent and I like to see 
her take ownership and develop that talent. 

Spanish Spanish I:   Alexis Jones 
Spanish II:  Sadie Hughes  

CTE:  Ag.: Haley Ray 
Carpentry: Nicolas 
Crowe 
Business:  Carson 
Kitchens 

Haley Ray has been a great deal of help in popping corn for the 
games and has a good attitude in class.   

Nick is always willing to learn and work on projects. He is respectful 
and diligent in his work.  
Carson is an enthusiastic learner and always participates in class.  He 
is open to sharing ideas and marketing examples he has seen. 

Paducah School of Art & Design is having their Bright Futures 4 exhibit in the Ford Gallery and 6 of our LCHS  
student works were chosen to participate. Those students are: Sydney Lasher with her self-portrait "Isn't She 
Lovely", Jasmine Leidecker with her pottery vessel set "Drops of Blue", Alex Michonski with her oil painting 
"Mel on a Starry Night" (sister of Mona Lisa), Sheyenna Stytz with her mixed media clay sculpture "Under the 
Sea", KiKi Con with her wooden puzzle "Elephant of India", and Tyler Herrington with his tryptic print "Slow 
Change of Season".  Opening Reception will be held 5:00 pm - 6:30pm on Thursday January 17th, 2019 in the 
alcove galleries at PSAD.  This event is free and open to the public. Exhibit runs from January 17 - March 1st.  


